This is purely an early engagement exercise and does not commit the commissioners to carry out a procurement process. Any subsequent procurement will
be advertised separately and all organisations wanting to participate will need to respond to the procurement advertisement as and when published.

Current services will remain in place during this period in line with existing contracts and service level agreements.

The procurement will be advertised in accordance with the requirements of the Public Contracts Regulations 2015 (as
amended) (the “Regulations”) to the extent that the Regulations relate to services within the scope of Schedule 3 thereto (Social and Other Specific Services). The
Commissioner and AGCSU are, therefore, bound only by those parts of the Regulations applying to Schedule 3 services.

The Contracting Authority will be using an eTendering system for this market engagement exercise.

To express an interest and access the questionnaire go to the ‘Live Opportunities’ list on the e-tendering portal at the following link:

https://atamis-1928.my.salesforce-sites.com/?SearchType=Projects

and register your interest.

You can search for the opportunity by entering the following contract reference: C202309: EOI for the Provision of Primary Medical Services at Kingfisher Surgery.

Neither the publication of this notice nor the employment of any particular terminology nor any other indication shall be taken to mean that the Contracting Authority intends to hold itself bound by any of the Regulations
